
 
 

 
 

Planning Ref: 20/00876/FUL  Please ask for : Les Greenwood 
Telephone: 01684 862431 e-mail: les.greenwood@malvernhills.gov.uk 

 
        22 July 2020 
 

 
 
 
 

Hartlebury P.C 
Hartlebury Parish Council 
c/o email 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Applicant Name: Mr Timothy Tarrant 
Proposal: Erection of a new dwelling on land south of Sunnyglen, demolition of 

Silverdale, land subdivision and changes to access arrangements, 
including: the creation of a new access onto Titton Lane, alterations to 
two existing accesses onto Titton Lane and the closure of an access 
off the A4025 at The Titton with kerbing re-instated. 

Location: Sunnyglen, 1 Titton Lane and Silverdale, 3 Titton Lane, Titton, 
Hartlebury,   

 
I would like to inform you that the above planning application was withdrawn by the Applicant on 22 
July 2020. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
David Hammond 
Housing and Planning Services Manager 
 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 


